## SAFE PATHWAYS COMMITTEE MEETING APRIL 5, 2018

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by John Callahan

Members Present: John Callahan, Dianna and Paul Dalida, Catherine Irzyk, Fanny Littmarck

John gave out the sheets for MA DOT Complete Streets Prioritization Plan, showing what Tracey Hutton submitted last year and this year's blank form.

A yes vote at Town Meeting would give connectivity to CSPP with safety, connection, mobility, accessibility, but it does not meet the gateway. The Town needed to give 5 projects and only 3 were given.

Paul Dalida made a motion to focus on High to Highland Streets, Catherine Irzyk 2<sup>nd</sup> the motion to wait until the second submittal date of October 1, 2018 to resubmit to CSPP instead of rushing to complete for the May 1, 2018 deadline, to insure it was done correctly with a member from each board to form a new board for Complete Streets Prioritization Plan. It passed unanimously.

Chapter 1 would be RT 113 Chapter 2 would be High to Highland

The committee would like to write a letter to the Selectman to create the CSPP Committee as passed in compliance with Town Policy

Catherine made a motion to adjourn the meeting seconded by Fanny the meeting closed at 8:45 PM

Submitted by Dianna Dalida, Recording Secretary